
Dear Resident:

About one week from now, you will receive an email with instructions on how to complete
the 2014 Census Test, which is a brief but important survey. When you receive it, please
respond by July 1.

Your response is important. We ask for your help in our effort to develop new methods
that will make the next census easier, more convenient, and less costly for taxpayers.

Results from the next census will be used to help each community get its fair share of
federal funding for highways, schools, health facilities, and many other programs you and
your neighbors need.

Thank you in advance for your help.

Sincerely,

John H. Thompson
Director
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